
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/10/2021 3:22 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/10/2021 

MS Sarah Davis 
43B Albert ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

This proposed development will significantly increase noise through an external balcony and a recording 
studio in the middle o f  a residential suburb. Residential areas should provide rest and reprieve from 
entertainment and noise. This development intends to install a PA system and populate an external balcony 
with patrons for hours well into the evening. This is not acceptable and the residents o f  Freshwater should 
not be subject to this intrusion. I object to this development and suggest the owners seek to respect the 
neighborhood they've chosen to occupy and find an alternative solution to run their establishment. 
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